
What’s Happening @SHES – March 20th 
 

1. We hope you had a wonderful and restful March Break! We’re excited to welcome 
everyone back and look forward to a great remainder of the school year.  As we settle 
back into our routines, please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or 
need any support. We appreciate your ongoing partnership and look forward to all the 
learning, growth, and fun ahead! 

  

2. If you have received a consent form that needs to be completed, please return it as 
soon as possible. 

  

3. We are currently in need of lunch monitors at our school! This is a great opportunity for 
stay-at-home parents, grandparents, or anyone looking to work a few hours a week in a 
fun and rewarding environment. 

Lunch monitors play an important role in ensuring a safe and positive lunchtime experience 
for our students. If you or someone you know is interested, please reach out to [contact 
information] for more details. 

We appreciate your support in spreading the word! 

  

4. March is CP awareness month but March 25th is National CP awareness day :) We wear 
green on this day to support and foster learning, awareness and advocacy for all the 
people affected by Cerebral Palsy. Cerebral palsy is the common cause for childhood 
motor disabilities.  

  

5. Paying school-related fees is about to get easier! 

We’re excited to let you know that HRCE has launched a new system that will allow you to 
make payments electronically, with the click of a button. From lunch orders to yearbook fees, 
you will be able to make all payments safely, securely and quickly through SchoolCash 
Online. 

  

Our school will post items for purchase and assign school fees relevant to your child. You can 
make all purchases and payments from your phone, tablet or computer. 

  

We would like families to register as soon as possible. 



  

To get started, please register for SchoolCash Online. It’s free and takes less than two 
minutes. You will receive an email once items are posted for purchase. 

  

Visit https://hrce.schoolcashonline.com/ and click Register to get started. 

  

Need support? Connect with the SchoolCash Online help desk 
at schoolcashonline.com/Home/Support 

  

We hope that SchoolCash Online makes paying school-related fees more convenient! 
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